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CHETEK-WEYERHAEUSER AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

Special Meeting                                  February 13, 2017 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Meeting called to order at 5:01 p.m. by Carri Traczyk. 

 

Roll Call        

Goulette, Haselhuhn, Reisner, Traczyk, and Lentz were present. Bonczyk, Olson, and Emily Kutrieb, 

Student Representative absent. 

 

Others Present: 

Mark Johnson, Larry Zeman, Ceil Marc, David Wierzba, Janis O’Hara, Mark Rykal 

 

 

Motion by Haselhuhn, seconded by Goulette to approve the agenda.  Motion carried.  

 

 

Open Session - Information and Action 
 

A. Roselawn Bus Lane (Wierzba - MSA) 

  David Wierzba presented two conceptual site layouts for the Roselawn Bus Route, along with two       

  itemized probable cost estimates for each layout. Discussion was had regarding each layout’s positive  

  and negative aspects, and overall goal of what is needed in order to serve CW elementary students and  

  their families the best. 
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Motion by Lentz, seconded by Haselhuhn to move forward with the Roselawn Bus Lane project with 

MSA. Motion carried.  

 

 

B. Budget Assumptions 2017-18 

  1. Fiscal Year 2017-18 student enrollment projection based on the September membership counts. This  

      Shows an increase of 24 students. 

  2. General Education Revenue will be projected subject to legislative action. Tammy will do a projection 

      on $0 increase per student with maximum revenue per student $11,517.00. Tammy will also do a  

      projection based on $200 increase per student with maximum revenue per student $11,717.00. 

  3. Aid for special education is calculated using current year fiscal data. It is projected at a 0 to a -2% 

      Increase/decrease. Per pupil categorial aid is projected at $250.00 per student. 

  4. Include a 2017-18 budget allocation of $10,000.00 for Advanced Learner Programming. 

 

Motion by Haselhuhn, seconded by Goulette to approve the four above named budget assumptions. 

Motion carried. 

 

C. Academic and Career Planning Presentation (Mr. Zeman, Mr. Rykal, and Mrs. O’Hara) 

 

Motion by Haselhuhn, seconded by Reisner that based upon the information provided, the Board finds 

that the organization and the Superintendent are in compliance and making progress toward achieving the 

desired results. 

 

Motion by Haselhuhn, seconded by Goulette to adjourn.  Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 6:07   

p.m. 

 

Korie Lentz, Clerk 


